
Dear Parents & Carers,

As you are all hopefully aware, the Board who have served OPTA for between 3 and 5 years have stepped down 
as of October.  We would like to thank them for all of their hard work and dedication – they have done a brilliant 
job and we know we have big shoes to fill!

Just as a re-cap the new board members are:
Helen Mabbott – Chair
Kira Wright – Vice-Chair
Bianca Williams and Aruna Chandrapalan – Joint Secretary
Abi Knight – Treasurer

As you can imagine we are all very excited to be taking on this new challenge but we have quite a lot to get our 
heads around – so please bear with us while we find our feet.  

Our first priority is to make sure that the Annual Fireworks event is a success and that is where we already have 
to ask for your help… if you haven’t already please can you sign up to OPTA Social (details below) where we have 
put details of the helpers we need to ensure that this event can go ahead.  

The fireworks event will be on Tuesday 6th November and flyers will be coming home with the children shortly.  
Please come along and support the event – it won’t work without your support.

We also have the Christmas Fair booked for Friday 7th December – more details on that will follow shortly, but 
please put the date in your diary as we will be asking for volunteers for that too!

Here’s to the new team – let’s hope we can make it as successful as the last few years!

Your OPTA

Ottershaw CofE Infant & Juniors PTA 

Contact Us! Please remember you can email us with any new ideas, questions or to offer your help. 
opta@hotmail.co.uk

PTAsocial

We're using PTAsocial to connect our school community online, 
and keep everyone informed about our social and fundraising 
events. Please join our website, so you can:
• View details of school events
• RSVP or volunteer easily
It’s really simple to register and takes under a minute. 
• Your email address will not be shared with other parents
• You will not be added to any marketing mailing lists
• You can turn off some or even all notifications, or 

unsubscribe completely at any time
https://app.ptasocial.com/register/opta

Easy Fund Website

We’d love more parents to register with 
Easyfunding!

You can buy goods through E-bay, 
Amazon, M&S, Argos, Major Travel 

Agents and thousands more retailers. 
Every time you buy online the OPTA 

gets cash back and it costs nothing extra 
for you. So start raising funds today!

www.easyfunding.org.uk
Support the cause – ‘Ottershaw Parent 

Teacher & Friends Association’

https://u3623898.ct.sendgrid.net/wf/click?upn=afExTGK-2BCANaAwfrwFYYvAyTySKqsQErnR5qx2b4-2Fqiu-2FaY70UuL6hdeBbQZv00z_FrhV2vt3gdyreNdV5nWYnns-2FPjL6HcUvQsIzAB6E45HcFr7eJ81X7HuRqk1F6NoEwI7nK3GFWMFz4Fp5PxhsnEPMN3N3UaqOOdgWevxv94H0hcMhynB6COwAPFgINY-2FOHge-2BG-2BAbUHeYfxENnQDwpW9aqjLsg7yy8-2B5QIVLdtbgfcbtC8kLkn-2F91XXBNl5tETt-2FrNKaE4sSDBcYnDGL74qdEGGU25WPkZn9-2F6CQS3gw-3D
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